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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                 Friday 16th May, 2025 

 

SATs Superstars… We could not be prouder of Year 6 this week- they worked their 

little socks off in the SATs tests this week and ended the week with a very special 

celebration with their buddies and lots of exciting treats. A huge thank you to the 

PTFA for their very smart hoodies- such a special thing to do for them and 

something they will treasure.   

 

Team Tattenhall have also been fabulous this week! They have been in super early; 

making breakfast for the children, preparing rooms and equipment, timetabling, 

supporting the children in tests and keeping their classes super quiet!  I can’t thank 

them enough for being the amazing team they are. 

 
A big thank you to Tattenhall Beer Festival for inviting us! Last weekend, some of the 

staff worked on the bar at the Tattenhall Beer Festival to support the event, as the 

organisers have very kindly said they will donate some of the proceeds to school. It was 

brilliantly organised and we are so very grateful to be chosen as one of the beneficiaries. 

Thank you so much to the staff who attended – many of whom had never worked on a bar 

before! 
Wildery news…Richard, from RAC Gardening, has been back in action taming the 

Wildery this weekend. We are deliberately allowing the grass to grow long, to 

allow different species to seed, nature to thrive and for the wild flowers to grow. 

Richard is cutting pathways through to allow the children to have access to the 

longer grass areas and we have also started to plan the new ‘top secret’ area of 

the Wildery, which we are starting at half term! 

 

Child safety…You will have read in my email earlier this week, that we have had 

some concerns raised from another school nearby, about a car parking near to 

their school videoing children. We have made the children aware of this and have 

also talked to them about speaking to members of the public through the school 

fence. We have said that they cannot approach the fence to talk during break or 

lunchtime, even if it is a family member – but we are more than happy for them to 

give a cheery wave to their parents or members of their family as they walk by.  
                                                                   Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Bolton               
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SUMMER TERM KEY DATES 
 

19th May-23rd May Health Week 
21st May- Sports Day (Reserve Date- 22nd May) 
21st May PTFA 8pm 

23rd May- Y2 Trip to West Kirby 
23rd May – School closes for Half Term 

 
2nd June- School opens  
8th June World Environment Day- Rainforest Roadshow 

11th June-  12th June - Year 2 Residential Trip 
16th June Dave Draws Mural project 

17th June- Year 1- Year 5 class photographs 
20th June- Colour Run 
27th June- Year 6 Camp-Over 

16th July- Year 6 Evening Performance 
 17th July- Year 6 afternoon performance and leavers celebration presentation 
 18th July- School closes for Summer Holidays 

 


